
Valued Guests
Due to on-going market conditions, it is necessary to increase the price 

of menu items that contain eggs, as either the primary or secondary 
ingredient.  We appreciate your understanding.  Please contact DFAC 

management regarding any questions you may have regarding this 
matter.  Due to this upsurge in costs, a price increase on select menu 

items will go into effect February 1, 2023.

The pricing adjustments are posted online and can                                                                            
be accessed using the provided QR Code.  There, you                                                 
will see what items are affected by the price increase.

We wish to thank you for your valued patronage and understanding.
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